
July 10, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Wallach 

Elie Wiesel Foundation 

36th Floor 

1177 Avenue of the Americas 

New York, New York 10036 

 

Dear Mr. Wallach: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to visit with us and meet the Board members.  It was a pleasure to 

meet you in person and get a sense of how your piece is taking shape.  I am sure that we will be 

talking more in the coming weeks. 

 

Per your request, I am enclosing the House Select Committee on Assassinations “Lopez Report” on 

Oswald’s visit to Mexico City.  In addition, I am enclosing the CIA document mentioned by Dr. Hall 

that deals with responding to criticism of the Warren Report. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Board.  Please do not hesitate to contact me when you have 

the need.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosures 

 

 



 


